Hello! My husband and | have lived in Mendocino county (specifically redwood valley) for over 35 years. Before that
he was raised in leggett. We have raised our family here. Our whole family lives here.

We are very concerned about our friends and neighbors who own salons and small businesses in our area(specifically
salons, restaurants and bars). We feel we are safer going into these small businesses than we are going into say
Walmart or Safeway. Our economy is suffering!!! People are losing their livelihood and it's hurting all of us!! Please
please reconsider and open our salons and smaller businesses that have been affected. Thank you for your
consideration!

Brad and Kirsten Ingram



